







Mellers Primary School

Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk

Website: mellersprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 7 Spring Term '19

Thursday 28th February 2019

Lilian Greenwood Surgery

Parents are invited to come along to meet and talk to Lilian Greenwood, our local MP (Member of Parliament), tomorrow, Friday 1st March at 10.00am. This can be really helpful for any parents with community issues that they may need help with.

Zumba Classes Relaunched!

Come along to our Zumba classes and get fit whilst having fun! This happens every Tuesday morning in the key stage 2 hall and is open to everyone. Classes start at 9.00 and cost £3.00 per person, see you there!

Library Visit

Year 2, River Leen class, will be visiting the library next Wednesday afternoon.

World Book Day - 2019

World Book Day is next Thursday, 7th March, it is the world's biggest campaign to provide every child and young person in the country with a book of their own. At Mellers we invite our pupils and staff to come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book, we hope they'll all take part. As a real treat for the children we have invited an entertaining poet to visit us in assembly and in classes; we ask parents to support us with this by paying a £2 contribution per child.









Have a lovely weekend!

Amanda Dawson, Headteacher

Word and Grammar of the Week

We thought we would share our word and grammar of the week with you, so that you can further help your children with their English skills:

Please send the email to Bill and me ✓ not

Please send the email to Bill and I ×

Word of the Week integrity

Mellers Manicures

Why not give yourself a well-deserved treat and get your nails done in the Mellers Manicure salon? Year 6 are organising these great value treats in order to raise money for 'Wild Things' this is our outdoor forest school experience up at Bestwood Country Park. They hope to see you soon!



Price Increases for Uniform and Book Bags

The cost of our school jumpers, cardigans and book bags are going up! We haven't increased the price of these for at least ten years, but our supplier has put their prices up so we have to do the same. School jumpers will now cost £9.00 each, cardigans will cost £11.00 and replacement book bags will cost £5.00 each, (remember we give each child their first one free!)

Internet Safety

Parents should be monitoring what children are viewing on the internet at home. You may have seen the hype in the media recently about this; rest assured that in school we are well protected and we remind children regularly about being safe online. If you need any help setting up parental controls our IT technician can help on Tuesdays. In the meantime go to our Facebook page for up to date information about internet safety.